Arizona Department of Revenue
Unclaimed Property Unit
PO Box 29026
Phoenix, Az
85038-9026

June 29, 2005

Dear Sirs:

I saw my name in the newspaper supplement to the Arizona Republic and it said that I have some unclaimed property. Because of that I filed in the form and mailed it to you to recover the unclaimed property.

Currently I am homeless so I just used my last mailing address which was PO BOX 1988, Tempe, Arizona 84280. I don’t have a mailing address now. I guess my address is the general delivery address at the Phoenix post office. But I probably cant get my mail there because I don’t have a drivers license or other photo id. The Phoenix police stole that when they broke into my home in 1997.

Because the form does not conform to the federal law “The Privacy Act of 1974” and provide a disclosure telling if my SSN was required, what law required the SSN and what uses will be done with the SSN I left my SSN off of the form.

Last I have never abandoned or left any of my property or my bank accounts or any other property. If you have any unclaimed or abandoned property for me either the bank gave it to you against my will or a city, county, state, federal or other government seized the property from me against my will with out a court hearing and gave it to you.

Thanks

Mike Diross

General Delivery

Phoenix, Arizona

